
 

 

  

Yakima Fire Department 
    

News ReleaseNews ReleaseNews ReleaseNews Release    
 

 
Subject: North 6th Avenue Fire 
Contact: Community Relations Specialist John Fannin – 249-6858 
Release Date: Tuesday, September 8th, 2020 
 

North 6th Avenue Fire Damages Two Buildings 
 

The Yakima Fire Department (YFD) was called to 1505 North 6th Avenue at 3:36 pm yesterday, Monday, in 
response to a fire involving a Quonset hut and cinderblock warehouse. 
 
A resident of a home in the area was temporarily evacuated due to smoke and breathing concerns. He was 
evaluated at the scene and released prior to being evacuated. 
 
The fire is believed to have started in a space between the Quonset hut and the warehouse.  
 
The fire destroyed the Quonset hut and its contents, including motors, tires and vehicle parts.  
 
Damage to the warehouse was limited to smoldering at the roof sill and damage to an apparatus bay door. 
 
The estimated dollar loss is $90,000 to $100,000. 
 
The cause of the fire is under investigation. 
 

Visit https://yakimafire.com/ for more about the Yakima Fire Department.  


